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www.peakhurstw-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Swimming Carnival

2 February 2024
Dear Parents/Carers

The annual school swimming carnival will be held on Friday 9 February 2024. Please carefully read the information
below and complete the ‘Permission Note’, to the class teacher by Wednesday 7" February. All parents need to
complete this permission.

Excursion: School Swimming Carnival
Where: Peakhurst West Public School Swimming Pool
Stage/Class: All students in years 3 to 6

Students in Year 2 who turn 8 years old this year and can swim 50 m
Date: Friday 9 February, 2024
Times: 9:25am - 3:25 pm

9:00am for students wanting to compete in the junior and senior individual medley

Cost: N/A
Food/Drinks: Normal recess and lunch and the canteen will be operating on this day.
What to bring: Students are advised to have their swimming costumes on under their uniform and bring a

towel and underwear in a clearly labelled bag. Swimming caps and goggles are a necessity
for competitive swimmers.

Students may wear thongs, crocks or slides inside the pool but regular school footwear must
be worn in the school and playground.

Other: We will be holding competitive races in the main pool as well as a novelty carnival in the
smaller pool.

Students who can swim 50m without stopping or holding on to the lane ropes and edge of
the pool are invited to participate in the competitive races. Competitive swimmers need to
complete the additional note and indicate the races they would like to participate in.

Regretfully, as we will have approximately 200 people in the pool building we will not be able
to accommodate spectators on the day.

No food can be eaten in the pool building.

All items must be clearly labelled.

Please fill out the swimming permission note.
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Katrina Reid and Samantha Robinson Rebecca Ingram
Organisers Principal



